
Sunil Shanbag

Armaan, 23, Saraswati Road, Santa Cruz West, Mumbaui 400054

Tel: 022-26601 181 98201 -2 1 394

The Executive Director

India Foundation for the Arts

L-l, Tharangini, thh Cross

Rajmahal Vilas Extension

Bangalore 560080 May 30, 2006

Dear Mr Vellani,

Thank you for the Grant Notification Letter. I enclose the signed copy of the same.

With reference to my project under IFA’s New Performance Programme I request you to

release Rs 2, 96,250 towards the first installment to be spent over the first six months of

the grant period.

Thanking you.

Sunil Shanbag ‘


